
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Re: Dam video #3 
1 message

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 5:54 PM
To: Bruno Lemke <bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>, Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Thanks Wayne.

Happy to share these links but on the condition that we make it clear via a disclaimer statement that we are doing so in the interest of keeping
our members informed - and that MDCA's position is neither for nor against the Dam.

Regards,
Paul.

On Monday, 22 August 2022 at 05:37:55 pm NZST, Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Guys,
I'm not sure if you have heard of Murray Dawson but he has put out 3 interesting videos on the Lee Valley Dam. He is a mathematician and I
met him about 50 years ago and know that he is very thorough and measured. He has been opposed to the Dam from the beginning because
he believes that the reasons for building a large dam are flawed. This email will give you a link to the 3 videos and it is best to start at the
beginning.
He has asked that the links be sent to as many people as possible and I thought that putting them on our FB might provide people with useful
information,especially with the elections coming up. _ Your decision though
Cheers
wayne  

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Murray Dawson <waimeawater@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 18, 2022 at 1:57 PM 
Subject: Dam video #3 
To: Murray Dawson <waterinfonet@gmail.com>

Hi All
Below is a link to my last video on the dam.   It can also be found by opening You tube then searching 'waimea dam presentation 3'.
As usual please forward to as many as possible as soon as possible.
regards
Murray Dawson 

https://youtu.be/fmCT34_SH7I 
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